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17th February 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On the last day of the Spring Term 4 (Friday 31st March), Year Six will be heading off to London on a double 
decker coach for a day at ‘Kidzania’.   
 
But what is it?  - It is an experience designed to open their minds to a world beyond school. It looks very 
exciting and we are really looking forward to it. According to their website: 
What is KidZania? 

Based in Westfield London, Shepherd's Bush, KidZania London is an interactive indoor city made for kids 
aged 4 -14. From an airline pilot to a surgeon, firefighter to a radio DJ, kids can work, play, earn and learn 
whilst having fun in a range of role play activities. 

Children will move around in small, school adult-supported groups and will spend around four hours there.  
 
We will depart from St Mary’s School at 07:30hrs (it’s early because we need to be at the venue by 
10.45am) and we aim to be back at school by 17:00 hrs (traffic permitting). 
 
Whilst this is a valuable activity for the children it cannot be considered essential, therefore we are asking 
for a voluntary contribution of £20. This includes the coach to London and four hours of interactive 
activities guided activities. This price is far lower than the actual cost as we will be using money donated 
by Coventry Building Society to subsidise this trip.   
 
This contribution can be paid online via ParentPay or through cash/cheque (Tetbury St Mary’s School Fund) 
to the office. We appreciate your contributions and hope to receive sufficient funds to enable this trip to 
go ahead. Please send your child in with a packed lunch, in a paper/disposable bag, unless your child is 
eligible for Free School Meals (FSM). This saves the children having to carry lunchboxes around with them 
afterwards. If your child is eligible for FSM and you wish for them to have a packed lunch, please let us 
know. 
 
It will be a long day, so please pack your children up with plenty to eat and drink. Please do not include 
sweets or fizzy drinks.  
 
We look forward to an interesting day that inspires children to look towards their futures! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Godfrey and Mr Bartrop 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Visit to Kidzania, London on Friday 31st March 2023 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………….to participate in the trip.  
 
I have paid/will pay* via ParentPay a contribution of £20 
 
Signed: ………………………………………..Parent/Carer   Date: ……………………… 


